
Dear FHEA Members,

Plan to attend the next FHEA Hospital Sustainability Collaborative training webinar,
“Energy Benchmarking Workshop.” It will be held on Friday, August 9th at 12:00pm EDT.

Please register in advance for this meeting at:
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/7effad4f551fc3387c24e00bf0acd2b8
 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about
joining the meeting.

The FHEA has applied for one continuing education credit from ASHE for this webinar.
 
Let us know if you have any questions.

We look forward to your participation,

FHEA Office
813.775.6416
info@fhea.org

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/7effad4f551fc3387c24e00bf0acd2b8
mailto:info@fhea.org

